CORONADO BROADCASTIGIRS

470 S. Glenwood Drived PRospect 2-5211

P. O. Box 5365 El Paso, Texas

John S. Chavez December 22, 1958
General Manager

111"

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We were very pleased to receive your letter of December
20, 1958 and we do verify your reception received on
this morning of December 20, 1958 on KOYE frequency
measurement s,

We shall definitely try to keep up the fair signal !

KOYE wishes you and yours & very)Merry Xmas and a Happy
New Year !

JSCige




